
 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                     10.4.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

That’s three weeks now – well done everyone for getting this far! 

 

This is not an Easter holiday like we have ever had before, but we need to make 

it one that the children will never forget. 

Happy Easter from everyone at Tweedmouth West. 

 

  

 

 

 

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all our families who are helping to 

protect everyone by staying at home. This is a huge change to our lives, but it 

is the right thing to do. 

 

Keep safe, and take care of each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


